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Power Siting Board of Ohio Issues a Certificate for AEP Ohio Transmission
Company’s Proposed West Bellaire-Glencoe Project
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On January 18, 2018, the Power Siting Board of Ohio issued an Opinion,
Order and Certificate issuing a certificate with conditions for AEP Ohio
Transmission Company’s proposed West Bellaire-Glencoe 138 kV
Transmission Line Project. That proposed project covers approximately
6 miles through Pultney, Richland, and Smith townships in Belmont
County.
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